
Parents of P1 Intake Sept 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Education Authority (EA) has sent notification of placement letters for P1 to parents for 
receipt on 29 April 2020. As it is possible that due to Covid-19 that some post may take 
longer to deliver than usual, the EA Citizen Portal will be opened on Wednesday 29 April and 
parents who had applied online can log in to view their child’s placement. Once you have 
received your placement letter from the EA please email the school to confirm acceptance 
at info@stthereseoflisieux.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
 
We are delighted that your child will be a pupil at St Therese of Lisieux PS in Sept and look 
forward to working in partnership with you over the coming years. We usually hold an 
induction morning in late June for P1 parents and children to give you some practical 
information about the curriculum, the school day, uniform, starting dates/times, and for the 
children to visit their classrooms and meet the staff. Due to the current situation, it may not 
be possible to hold an induction morning. If it cannot go ahead as usual we will write to you 
in early June, with further information.  
 
In the meantime please take care of yourselves and your families and stay safe.  
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs S McTaggart 
Principal 
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